
THE SACRED HEART LANGUAGE COLLEGE

TRANSITION NEWS



Firstly, welcome to The Sacred Heart Language College and 
our first transition newsletter.

Both staff and students are looking forward to you joining us 
in September and hope that with good communication it will 
enable your daughter to succeed in everything they do.

This monthly newsletter is intended to provide support and 
guidance to both you and your child as they begin to take the 
next steps in their educational journey. 
Best Wishes,

Mrs. J. Flynn & Ms P. Aggarwal
Directors of Study for Year 7

Welcome



• Visit our website - www.tshlc.harrow.sch.uk

• Here you will find information regarding 
uniform, induction day, information about the 
school day and much more.

• Like and follow #tshlc on twitter and have a 
look at some of the activities the students 
have been involved with over the year.

Preparation- what can we do?

http://www.tshlc.harrow.sch.uk/


Induction eve for Parents - Tuesday 4th July

Induction day for Students - Wednesday 5th July

• On the evening of the 4th July parents will be invited into 
school to hear key information from the Director of Study 
for year 7, the Headteacher and other key members of 
staff.

• The following day, 5th July, your daughter will have an 
opportunity to take part in some team building activities.

• They will meet some key staff members

• They will also start to make new friends.

Date for Diary



• This book is a useful resource in 
helping to prepare you and your 
child with the exciting journey you 
have begun to take.

• Go Big is by former Headteacher 
and star of Educating Yorkshire, Mr. 
Matthew Burton.  It is a great read 
and has many tips and advice on 
starting secondary school.

Resources to aid transition



Thank you for taking the time to read our 
Transition newsletter.  We hope you have found 
it useful.

In the Next Newsletter:

• What equipment will I need?

• How do I travel to school?

Thank You


